
UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY

This month, specific construction activities include:

•	 Interior furniture including desks, benches, workstations, and whiteboards are being installed.

•	 Exterior construction of the alleyway guardrail between 35 Stone and the Seattle Bouldering Project, and the SE 
terrace stairs has been completed.

•	 Interior graphics and wall coverings are in progress. All exterior murals have been completed.

•	 Final building back punch, inspections, and testing is in progress. 

The following sidewalk changes will remain in place in November:

•	 All exterior sidewalks and parking lanes have been opened to the public; construction fencing has been removed. 

NOVEMBER 2024

CONTACT US
For any traffic-related questions or concerns, please reach out to email Dan Hemmingson at  
danh@sellen.com. For other general questions or concerns, email our project team at 
35stone@sellen.com.

WORK HOURS: Monday - Friday, 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
No off-hours or nighttime work is scheduled to take place at 35 Stone within or out-
side of the designated construction area. 
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